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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 7-13-2014
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, John Wilson, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Keith Stewart, Vernon Anthony, Laura Anthony, Kathleen Rolinatis, and Kim Gajda.
Visitors: Joe Divida, Randy Babb, Joshua Brink, Zachary Brink  
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:29 p.m.   
Keith Stewart made a correction to the 06-01-2014 minutes relative to the HFC questions e-mail, which is  HFCquestions@hosasoccer.org. An amended Minutes for the 06-01-2014 meeting has been distributed.   
Laura Anthony made a motion to approve the amended 06-01-2014 minutes. Bill Morris seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
Randy Babb discussed Challenger camp; the week of July 21st to 25th is the camp, including a picnic with introduction to coaches on July 20th. Recreational coaches are invited to attend a coaching clinic July 28.

Mr. Babb also discussed status of refereeing for this coming fall. He is concerned that we will possibly have a shortage. He will be building a site for recreational referees. Mr. Babb inquired as to whether we ever received GOYSL money back, remit of which he will continue to pursue. Mr. Babb further illuminated the board upon issues relative to the “World Class Soccer Facility.”  
Joshua Brink delivered the referee report for the spring 2014 season.  Mr. Brink reported the number of matches fully covered by referees was down to approximately 80%, which led to supervisors spending more time on the field working as referees than usual. Mr. Brink asks that we have a referee course this August in order to cover the shortage. There were some issues with inappropriate footwear (toe cleats that had to be removed). There were also issues with coaches getting on the field beyond restraining line.  

Mr. Brink discussed issues relative to the forthcoming season including the need to get a larger number of referees, including having two eight-hour referee training courses instead of just one. Will have referee meetings at end of August. Greg Lutz made recommendations versus alternative methods to facilitate mass e-mailing. Will also continue to use the restraining lines for coaches and will continue to post the regulations for clothing online. The supervisor contract expired in June and will need to be revised.  

Treasurer’s Report:  Kathleen Rolinatis presented the budget Year-to-Date. Motion to approve treasurer’s report was made by Bill Morris. John Wilson made a second. Motion carried.  
Program Business
Director of HFC:
Randy Eidemiller reported on a recent MOSSL meeting. The tournament for ages 9 to 11 is October 18 and 19, and 12-14 is on October 25-26. There was also a discussion of recruiting rules and the field fund.  

Mr. Eidemiller discussed issues relative to HFC, which he has documented in a four page report. He and Laura Anthony further discussed issues with regard to uniforms. 
Mr. Eidemiller brought up parent administrator duties. There was a discussion of the need for a parent administrator coordinator. There were several candidates recommended for this role and a discussion of remuneration for this role. 
Laura Anthony also discussed duplicate player numbers within age groups, which has caused problems. 

Joe Divida discussed considering alternative suppliers.   
Mr. Eidemiller asked the Board that the e-mail address for questions not go live at this point.  

Board engaged in a general discussion of enrollment within boy’s HFC teams.  

Referees: As per discussion, above. `
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: No report
Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson stated that coaches training scheduled for July 23 and meeting set for August 3rd. 
Jr. Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported meeting with directors this week. Mr. Eidemiller further reported that he will review enrollment numbers, make list of coaches needed for contracts and address uniform needs.
Director of MSSA/HSSA: No report.
Director of TOPSoccer: TOPSoccer camp with Challenger starts July 14. Vern Anthony will send uniform count need for the coming fall season. 
Fields-City of Hilliard: Greg Lutz discussed fields and topics being discussed with the City of Hilliard.  
Fields-City of Columbus: No report. Joe Divida mentioned a new indoor facility that he would like to look at for possible use.  
Director of Camps:  No report. 
Motion to adjourn made at 9:31 p.m. by Bill Morris. Seconded by Kathleen Rolanitis.                   .  Motion passed.
